
Christmas reading in kindergarten 

Following the idea of the Lithuanians from last year, when they went to an old 
people’s home, our tenth graders visited a kindergarten in the time before 
Christmas. The idea was to be together with the children, play with them and 
read to them from Christmas books the students remembered from their time at 
the kindergarten. Some of them had been at the same kindergarten they were 
visiting now.  

They children thoroughly enjoyed the time because they like to have as many 
“grown-ups” as possible around them to play with hem and read to them almost 
individually. On the photos you see our students in the kindergarten book corner 
looking for appropriate 
books. For legal reasons we 
were not allowed to take 
photos showing 
kindergarten kids gathered 
around them. The activity 
turned out to be very 
effective so it is planned to 
do it again in January and 
maybe in some of the 
following month, too, 
especially in the time before 
Easter.   

The activity was easy to 
organize and as you can see there are various ways and institutions of how and 
where to spring into action. The 
Lithuanians went singing to an old 
people’s home, out students went 
reading to a kindergarten. Other 
institutions could be primary 
schools, pre-schools… It is not 
really difficult to find volunteers 
for these activities because students 
like to go outside school and apply 
their abilities, especially if it is 
work with younger children.   


